
  

Special Alert 172: HR, 
Timekeeping, Payroll and Benefits 

Updates 

Release date: 3/12/2021 

Special Alert for HR, Time, Payroll and Benefits Users  

Attention all support role users:  

Due to an issue with the new Workday release, you 
will not receive notifications regarding new events that come to 
your inbox.  

Please check your inbox for new events awaiting your 
action.  Agency Benefit Coordinators (ABCs) should run the SPS 
Benefit Open Election Events - Employees report to assist 
employees with new benefit events. Employees will not receive 
notifications about their events until the issue is resolved. 

We will update you on the timeframe for the resolution of this issue 
on Tuesday, March 16th. 

  

Thank you for your patience! 

 

 
 

 


